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Non-Uniform Day 

 

Dear Families, 

 

On Thursday 20th June 2024, we would like to invite children to take part in a non-uniform day to support our 

summer fundraising efforts for school. 

 

Instead of bringing in money, we would like to ask you to provide a donation for the Summer Fayre if you can. This 

might be: 

 

● A bottle (shampoo, lemonade, wine, spirits, etc.) - please hand any alcohol in straight to a member of school 

staff when your child arrives at school. 

● Confectionary (a box of chocolates, bag of sweets, chocolate bars, etc.). 

● Small prizes for our lucky dip 

● A prize that a child would love to win (a new toy, a colouring book, felt tip pens, etc.). 

 

We only ask you to bring a donation in for non-uniform day if you can. Your child can still participate in the day if you 

can’t send a donation. 

 

 

With thanks and best wishes, 

 

Kate Porter 

PTFA Chair 
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